
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 29, 2008 

 

 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

Re: WUTC v. Neighbors Moving & Storage of Seattle, LLC 

 Docket TV-081675 

 Response to Request to Reschedule Hearing 

 

Dear Mr. Danner:   

 

Commission Staff has no objection to rescheduling the hearing based on Mr. Tranisi’s letter 

to the Commission dated October 17, 2008.  Following the suggestion of Judge Clark in her 

email to Mr. Tranisi of October 23, 2008, Mr. Tranisi and I consulted regarding mutually 

agreeable dates.  With the consent of Mr. Tranisi, Staff proposes the hearing be re-set for 

2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 10, 2008. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI 

Assistant Attorney General  

 

JCR/emd 

 

cc:  Parties 


